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This in no way addresses the problem of homelessness. This will create more 

unsanitary conditions for the public, if that’s even possible at this point. Tents are 

already all over public lands as well as blocking sidewalks, which creates a safety 

hazard for pedestrians who then have to enter the roadway to walk also causing 

potential for more accidents by vehicles who are blindsided when a pedestrian enters 

the roadway.  


